Wokingham Choral Society on Saturday
11th November

I attended the Choral Society’s Remembrance programme of music and readings
held at All Saints Church on Saturday night.

The singing was wonderful, with a particularly moving and powerful rendition
of part of the Mass for Peace, the Armed Man. The choir allowed the Sanctus
to ring out sonorously.

I would like to thank all involved in organising and producing such a great
event on the eve of Remembrance Sunday.
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